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Dear Parents & Carers,       2 June 2021 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all Dunbarney staff for their hard work this year in the 
most challenging of circumstances. They have been outstanding in their continued commitment to 
ensuring each and every one of the children in our care has been safe, nurtured and achieving.  
 
Thank you as well to all our families for their support, kind words and encouragement. It has lifted 
our spirts and is very much appreciated.  I would also like to thank all the children for all their hard 
work, co-operation and commitment to being their best selves.   
 
I would like to wish all our Primary Seven pupils the very best for Bertha Park and beyond. We will 
miss them but wish them well for the future.  
Mrs Henderson who has been teaching P3 this year will not be returning after the holidays. I would 
like to thank her for her hard work during her time here at Dunbarney and wish her well for the 
future.  
 
Please see below for information about the end of this term and the start of the new school session. 
 
End of Term and Start of Next Term  
The school will be dismissed for the summer at lunchtime on Thursday 24th June. To avoid 
congestion the P1, P2 & P3 children will be dismissed at 11.55am. P4 & P5 will leave at 12.00 and P6 
& P7 will leave at 12.05pm.  
 
School will reopen for pupils on Wednesday 18th August at 9am  
We will start the new session with the existing Covid mitigations still in place so children should 
enter classrooms via the door to the room.  Doors will be open to welcome children between 8.55 & 
9.10am 
Further information about this will be sent by teachers via Seesaw just before term starts.  
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Holidays Abroad 
Parents are reminded that if you return from, or travel through, a country which is on the red or 
amber quarantine list near to when schools return on 18 August 2021, you should not send your 
child(ren) back to school until they have completed the required testing and quarantine period of 10 
days.  Home learning and remote support will not be provided by the school over the period of 
quarantine for these circumstances.  
 
Further information regarding quarantine arrangements is available at:  
https://www.gov.scot/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-international-travel-
quarantine/pages/overview/  
https://www.gov.scot/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-international-travel-
quarantine/pages/red-amber-and-green-list-countries/  
https://www.nhsinform.scot/illnesses-and-conditions/infections-and-poisoning/coronavirus-
covid-19 
 
School Uniform.  
After the summer holidays we hope to be able to return to full school uniform each day. School 
sweatshirts can be ordered via. https://www.border-embroideries.co.uk/   Parents are reminded 
that sweatshirts, cardigans, tank tops and jumpers MUST be bottle green.  Skirts, pinafores and 
trousers are grey and school dresses and green and white check. 
 
Support For Families – Uniform Bank. 
Please find attached information about a Uniform Bank which would welcome donations and can 
provide uniform for children.   
 
Summer Activities Perth Museum  
Please find attached information about summer activities at Perth Museum. 
 
Parents’ Portal 
Our access to Parents Portal has now gone live and families will have received information about 
this. Thank you to the families who have already set up their account and please sign up if you have 
not already done so.   
 
Standards and Quality Report  
Schools are required to produce a Standards and Quality Report each session. Please find attached 
the Dunbarney SQR for Session 2020-2021 
   
Best wishes for a relaxing, fun filled holiday. 
 
Mary Paterson  
Headteacher 
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